

17/06/2024

Dear Parents and Guardians

Neurodiversity training for parents by Narges Gonzalez - Tuesday 9 July 9.30AM

We are delighted to welcome Narges Gonzalez to RGS on Tuesday 9 July. She is a specialist teacher with over 15 years' experience working with children and young people with special needs in various settings. She is coming to school on Tuesday 9 July to run a workshop for parents, with a focus on exploring current trends related to Neurodiversity with a brief look at ASD, ADHD and anxiety related traits. We invite all parents to attend and especially parents of children with ASD, those whose children are undergoing a diagnosis, those who suspect their child may have ASD, as well as any parents who are interested in finding out more about this topic.

The in-person session for parents will begin at 9.30AM on Tuesday 9 July, in the Upper Library and will run for approximately 90 minutes. This session will emphasise the value of selfawareness, self-care and what we can do as parents to prepare our children for the future. We will need to limit the attendance to 25 people, therefore please can parents register their interest by completing this form and places will be allocated on a first come first served basis. Once we have filled all the places, the form is set to close and will not accept any more responses.

Kind regards

Mr David Durning

Assistant Head (Student Development)

dpd@rgshw.com

01494 551410

Facsimile